
  BHAVAN’S PUBLIC SCHOOL, DOHA, QATAR 

BHPS/CIR.NO.24/2021-22                                                                                            Date: 04/10/2021 

Dear Parent,  

Greetings from Bhavans 

In continuation to Circular BHPS/CIR.NO.23/2021-22, dated 2nd October 2021, 

please be informed that With reference to Circular No.13/21, issued by the MOE, 

& HE, 100% direct attendance of students at School is compulsory and all students 

should attend direct classes.  

Parents are requested to note the following changes in the system of Schooling. 

 
1. Online streaming will be cancelled with effect from 10th October 

2021 and only direct Classes will be conducted thereafter. 

2. All students should attend the School in proper school Uniform 

and turnout, including haircut. 

3. School will hold direct Classes with 100% capacity of school 

building. 

4. Keep the Social distance between students always with 

minimum 1 meter distance. 

5. All students should wear face masks while in School and should 

keep additional mask & hand sanitizer with them. 

6. Students should carry sufficient drinking water and snacks  

7. Bubble system will be followed in classroom and while moving 

out. 

8. Students to eat breakfast and snacks only in the classrooms. 

9. All students above 12 age to do Rapid Antigen Test or PCR Test 

approved by the Ministry of Education and Higher Education on 

a weekly basis and this will be applicable only to those 

unvaccinated students. 

10. Parents are requested to arrange for students’ 

transportation and School transportation will be arranged 

shortly. 

11. Vaccinated students should carry the vaccination 

certificate while coming to the School 

With warm Regards 

   

Principal 


